
Course Update: System-Required Training - Special Edition for Selected 
Job Titles 

Dear A&M System Training Coordinators, 

I am pleased to inform you that the System-Required Training - Special Edition for Selected Job Titles 
course (no. 2111935) has been updated with corrections to broken links and is available in TrainTraq. All 
applicable assignment rules are still in effect and all course reports remain the same.  

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the changes made to the course. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Ho │ Instructional Designer III 
Organizational Development 
Division of Human Resources and Organizational Effectiveness 
1255 TAMU | College Station, Texas  77843-1255  
employees.tamu.edu  |  Take Our Employee Feedback Survey! 
ph. 979.862.1156 │ ryanho@tamu.edu 

TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY  |  Purpose Driven. People Focused. 

 

http://employees.tamu.edu/
https://tamu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6XqvpLBnt2fePYi
mailto:ryanho@tamu.edu
https://employees.tamu.edu/contact.html

	Course Update: System-Required Training - Special Edition for Selected Job Titles

